Elsen, Nikki

From:

Sent:

Thursday, August 10, 2017 8:56 AM

To:

Christianson, Jay

Cc:

Elsen, Nikki

Subject:

Liquor and Tabacco License Application- Snuffy's Bar, LLC

Good Morning,

Pursuant to our phone conversation, I am requesting that the approval of the liquor/tobacco license application for Snuffy's Bar, LLC which is scheduled for tonight's city council meeting be continued until next month's city council meeting on September 14, 2017. Please let me know that you received this email. Thank you.

Brandon J. Prinsen Johns, Flaherty & Collins, S.C. Good Neighbors. Great Lawyers. 205 Fifth Avenue South, Ste 600 La Crosse, WI 54601

phone: (608)784-5678 fax: (608) 784-0557

e-mail: brandon@johnsflaherty.com

The information contained in this e-mail is intended only for the personal and confidential use of the designated recipient named. It may contain information that is confidential in nature. Contacting the Johns, Flaherty & Collins, S.C. law office by e-mail on the internet is not secure and thus will not be privileged, nor will it constitute the development of an attorney-client relationship unless a written contract establishing that relationship is entered into. Any review, reliance or distribution by others or forwarding without express permission is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender immediately.